
Notice of Intent - Municipal Notification 
 

 
VAN BUREN COUNTY NOTICE 

MATERIALS MANAGMENT PLAN 

 
ON JULY 3, 2024, VAN BUREN COUNTY FILED ITS NOTICE OF INTENT WITH THE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT, GREAT LAKES, AND ENERGY (EGLE) TO 
PREPARE A MATERIALS MANAGEMENT PLAN (MMP) AND BECOME THE COUNTY 

APPROVAL AGENCY (CAA) 
as required per Part 115, Solid Waste Management, of the Natural Resources and Environmental 

Protection Act,1994 PA 451, as amended. 
 

VAN BUREN COUNTY intends to complete the MMP development as a 
MULTICOUNTY plan with BERRIEN and CASS COUNTIES. 

 
Linked HERE is Van Buren County’s Notice of Intent to develop the MMP. To ensure the public is 
well-informed, this link also provides information and notices regarding details for the materials 

management planning committee meetings and proceedings. Please note that all materials 
management planning committee meetings are open to the public. 

Direct questions to Bekah Schrag at Southwest Michigan Planning Commission at (269) 925-1137 
ext. 1521 or by email at: schragb@swmpc.org 

https://www.swmpc.org/materials_mngt.asp
mailto:schragb@swmpc.org

